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To whom it may concern,
I am adding my voice to many who believe that changing the abortion laws will further dehumanize unborn
 babies. This is law to take human life is inconsistent with all of our societies' efforts to heal, save lives and
 uphold human rights. It also places a huge burden of guilt upon those who take the babies lives. I believe that
 all humans born and unborn should have the same nurturing and protection because all human life is precious.
Yours sincerely,
Elizabeth Mason

Sent from my iPhone
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